
April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                            The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                             Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                        Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307                                       1036 Longworth House Office 

U.S. Capitol        Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                  Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $3,000,000 in funding for the South Milpitas Boulevard Extension Bridge in 

fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Milpitas located at 

455 E. Calaveras Blvd Milpitas, CA 95035.  

 

The funding would be used to extend a bridge at South Milpitas Boulevard over Pennitencia 

Creek in Milpitas, CA 95035. The bridge would provide residents direct pedestrian and bicycle 

access to the Milpitas Transit Center. 

 

The bridge would be a safe, direct, low stress access route for pedestrians and bicyclists traveling 

to the Milpitas Transit Center. Without this bridge, pedestrians and bicyclists would need to 

traverse a longer route along a high speed and high traffic expressway to get to the transit hub. 

This bridge aims to encourage transit ridership in the City and reduce carbon emissions and help 

fight climate change. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Ro Khanna 
Member of Congress 


